REPORT TITLE: GENERAL FUND BUDGET OPTIONS AND MEDIUM TERM FINANCIAL STRATEGY

15 NOVEMBER 2021

REPORT OF CABINET MEMBER: Councillor Neil Cutler, Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for Finance and Service Quality

<u>Contact Officer: Richard Botham Tel No: 01962 848421 Email rbotham@winchester.gov.uk</u>

WARD(S): ALL

RECOMMENDATIONS:

The attached report - CAB3318 which was presented to cabinet at its meeting on the 20 October 2021 sets out options for the 2022/23 budget, including anticipated changes and budget proposals.

As part of the budget consultation process, it is recommended that scrutiny committee comment on the proposals within the attached cabinet report, which can then be considered by cabinet prior to its meeting in February 2022.